
 
 
 
4-05-21 

RE: permit # # 2007-042, 8140 West Mercer Way 98040 
 
 
Attached are revisions to our plan set. During the revision process the decision was made to eliminate 
the retaining wall and backfill that created a new entry court. Instead, to simplify the construction, we 
are proposing an entry deck that clearspans from house to concrete block (containing steps and a 
fountain) that runs along the edge of the driveway. This enables us to leave the existing rockeries in 
place while creating a structural bearing situation only along the driveway edge where competent 
native sand was found about 3’ down – see attached geotechnical statement of risk.  
 
All other revisions have been addressed on-line. 
 
Please feel; free to call or email with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Greg Andrews 
Tutmarc Associates 
206 525-5502 
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